
 

CHAIR’S MONTHLY REPORT 

DECEMBER 1, 2015  to  JANUARY 21, 2016 

 

Following are highlights for the period of December 1, 2015 to January 21, 2016. 

 

 Attended the Advent/Christmas Mass held at the C.E.C. 

 

 Participated in the Cardinal’s Annual Meeting with Chairs and Directors in 

the Archdiocese of Toronto held at the Catholic Pastoral Centre.  The 

attached information was provided in relation to “Norms Concerning the 

Relationship Between our Parishes and our Catholic Schools”.* 

 

 Attended, along with four other Trustees and the Director of Education, the 

OCSTA Catholic Trustees Professional Development Seminar at the Hilton 

Mississauga Hotel 

 

 Had the privilege to attend the “Inaugural Peace and Dialogue Awards”, 

organized by the Intercultural Dialogue Institute, along with a fellow trustee 

and staff from the Catholic Teachers Centre 

 

 
*Reference Material Attached as Appendix A 


